
In February–March 2025, a total of 932 participants from 12 countries,  including farmers and veterinarians  

completed an online survey. They shared their views on various Sustainable Worm Control (SWC) practices and the

economic challenges associated with their implementation. The majority of stakeholders (93.8%) agreed that

adopting SWC practices can improve farm profitability. This trend was consistent between farmers and

veterinarians, reflecting a shared confidence in the value of these practices.

Message to
stakeholders:

Sustainable Worm Control As New Path to Profitable Farming
Views from Farmers and Veterinarians

To Farmers:
 “You can reduce costs and

improve herd health by
adopting smarter, more
targeted worm control

practices.”

To Veterinarians: 
“Your guidance is key in

helping farmers implement
sustainable practices that

protect both animal health and
welfare and long-term

productivity.”

Interested in reading the full report ? access it here

Summary of the stakeholder economic perception on different SWC strategies

https://wormsparc.com/the-third-sparc-press-release-is-ready/

